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Sprint United Telephone Pays Recyclers f

Jim Wilhoit, left, community relations manager of Sprint United Telephone, and Gary Whittington, right,
public affairs manager, present checks to representatives of Greene County churches that participated ina
phone book recycling project sponsored jointly by Sprint United and Keep Greene Clean, a unit of the
Greene County Partnership. Together the three churches collected 250 old phone books for recycling.
Receiving $125 payments for their churches’ efforts are, continuing from left: the Rev. Lawrence Pack of
Greenlawn Baptist Church; Zerudia Rogers of Tate Chapel United Methodist Church, and Bernice Ripley
and Mary Broyles of Tabernacle Presbyterian Church. In the back row from left are Gary Bowers of
Tennessee Cellulose Inc., which recycles the books: Larry Estepp, chairman of the GCP; and Bob
Schubel, KGC chairman. Although the church collections are now over, phone books may still be recycled
atany time by simply placing them in any of the newspaper recycling bins in Greeneville or Greene County.
Questions should be directed to KGC Monday-Friday, 8 a.m.-5 p.m., at 638-4111.




